
River Ridge Golf Club Update on Covid-19 Impacts 

March 17, 2020 

Esteemed Reader: 

River Ridge Golf Club is following public health authorities’ guidance on all matters regarding 
COVID-19. The safety and well-being of our guests and employees is of paramount importance. 
We follow State and Local guidelines and focus on appropriate cleaning and sanitizing protocols. 
We are strongly committed to using high-quality disinfectant products. In addition, we have 
daily cleaning procedures for all areas of River Ridge Golf Club that prioritize cleanliness and 
disinfection.​ We have implemented additional cleanliness practices as follows: 

-Disinfecting countertops, tables, chairs, and door knobs several times daily 

-Properly sanitizing steering wheels, handles, and seats of golf carts after use 

-We have removed bunker rakes from sand traps 
→ Please smooth bunkers as best as possible with your foot 

-Removed ball washers from course 

-Removed water coolers from course 
→ Cups of water are available in the snack bar 

-We recommend you leave flagsticks in the hole and play gimme putts within the leather 

For the foreseeable future, our golf course and facilities will remain open. However, we will not 
allow dining in the snack bar,  per the executive order issued by Governor Roy Cooper. 

Please do your part by properly washing your hands, maintaining space between you and others 
visiting the club, and staying home if you are sick. This is a rapidly evolving situation, and 
information is subject to change as new developments occur. 

 Wishing you well, 

 

Craig Hooks 
River Ridge Golf Club | General Manager 


